
 

 
 

 June 05, 2017 

 
 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

 

Subject – 2017 Touch-A-Truck – September 16, 2017 

 

This letter is to invite your students to visit our third annual TOUCH-A-

TRUCK experience in Beresford.   

 

Children of all ages are invited to participate in a fun filled activity to be 
held in Beresford on Saturday, September 16, 2017 to help raise 

funds for various regional causes. This event allows people of all ages to 
learn about the vehicles and check them out first hand.  Kids can sit in the 

driver’s seat, honk the horn, play with lights and sound the sirens. 
 

Some of the vehicles onsite will include priority vehicles (police, fire truck, 

ambulance) as well as boats, excavators, forklifts, bulldozers, backhoe 
loaders, graders, steam rollers, dump trucks, concrete mixers, cranes, 

tractors, snow plows, sweepers and military vehicles, just to name a few.  
Maybe even a helicopter! 

 

Our volunteer organizing committee is asking you to pass this message 

onto to your students so they may enjoy this activity free of charge for all 

children 13 and under and only $5.00 for ages 13 and over.   

 

Come discover this experience on Saturday September 16, 2017 at the 

Réal-Boudreau Center in Beresford between the hours of 10 am and 3 pm.  

We’ll be waiting for you! 

 

For more information, please contact me at (506) 542-2727 or 

donna.landry@beresford.ca. 

 

Highest regards, 

 

Donna Landry-Haché 

 
Director of Development – Town of Beresford 

 

 

 

Ville de / Town of  
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